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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 
FSC - 98 % 
2E - 99 % 
4W - 98 % 
5B - 99 % 

Reading Raffle 

To be in with a chance of win-
ning a £5 book token next 
week make sure 
your child reads 
everyday and it is 
recorded in their 
reading diary.  
             

          Eddie—3S  

 

   Christian Value:    Kindness      Learning Behaviour:   Attentiveness   

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  2937 
Morrison =  3797 
Welton =  3685 

Firstly, may I apologise for not sending a newsletter out last 

week. I finally succumbed to Covid and was not in school at 

the end of the week.  Huge thanks to Miss Parrott who got all 

the hall murals finished in my absence—they look fantastic!  

Parents meetings were a huge success. It was lovely to be able to welcome parents back 

for face to face meetings as well as being able to offer the  convenience of online meet-

ings. We intend to make the same offer for the next meetings in February so if you have 

any suggestions to make please do let me know.  

The Great Uniform Giveaway was a huge success. Thank you  to everyone who came 

and collected  useful items and a massive thanks to those who kept the tables so organ-

ised and tidy, it made searching much easier. We hope to make this a termly event so 

that we can make sure use of all uniform is maximised. Please, please make sure that 

every item of clothing is named—a sharpie or a laundry marker will work well—so that 

we can make sure that lost items find their way back to their owners.   

I hope everyone has a lovely break and we look forward to seeing you all back in school  

on Monday 24th October.  

      Prayers from our Monday Prayer Group 
Reflecting on the Christian Value of kindness. Where are we, in the story of the Good 
Samaritan? Matthew 8:1-4 

  We  turn to Jesus our saviour for support and care 

  Help us to act selflessly in helping others 

  Let us build communities that support and nurture. Guide us as we draw together 
with others of faith to bring this about. Especially for the lunchtime club in planning for 
KMA  

  When it is hard to be kind, when we are overwhelmed by our circumstances. Teach 
us to be kind to ourselves,  to know that we are "fearfully and wonderfully made, each 
one a masterpiece " 

  For all those struggling with illness currently, blessing, peace and healing.  

  May this half-term break bring rest and renewal 

  Giving thanks for family support work at both schools for relationship between 
school and families to grow in protecting and nurturing. Amen  

PE Stars 

This week’s winners  

           KS1-Matilda 1L 

          KS2 -Rosa 4H 

Congratulations   Mr and Mrs Walsh!
Congratulations to Miss Cornish who got married 

last week. She looked absolutely beautiful in her 

lovely dress, we wish the happy couple all the best 

in their wonderful new life  

together.  

  

Save the date! 

Children's discos are back! 

Thursday 3rd November 

                EYFS 3:30-4:30 

                Y1-3  4:45 - 6:00 

                 Y4-6  6:15 - 7:30 

More information to  

follow after half term 

 

KS 2 Breaktime Snacks 
Please can we ask that KS2 breaktime snacks are either  

fruit or a plain biscuit. To make the guidance fair to eve-

ryone  crisps or cheese strings are not acceptable. 



 

 

14.10.22  Last day of term 

24.10.22  Return to school 

24.10.22  Y4 Residential 

01.11.22  EYFS Open  

Evening for 2023 starters 

02.11.22   School Photos 

03.11.22   KPA Disco 

15.11.22 Y5  Mosque Visit 

22 & 23.11.22 Y6 Warning Zone 

05.12.22 Flu Vaccinations 

14.12.22 Y1,2 & 3 Pantomime 

15.12.22 Y4,5 & 6 Pantomime 

 
 

 

   Year 6 

Lily, Molly, Sam, Archie, Noah,  

Samuel, Lexi, Eliza, Ben, Jack,  

Rowan & Freddie 

Year 5 

Lucy, Emily, Jack, Haiden, Raffy,  

Anabelle, Teddy, Harry & Charlie 

Year 4 

Ava, Arthur, Harry, Frances, Harry, 
Elysia, Robert, Spencer, Evan & 

Charlie 

Year 3 

Poppy 

Year 2 

Corey, Bethan & Ariana 

Year 1 

Layla, Ariya, Kiaan, Arthur,  

Adelaide, Elise & Joseph 

EYFS 

Jack & Ava 

Current Vacancies      

Midday Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 
 

  Midday Manager 
Information can be found 

HERE 
 

Finance Officer & Admin Assistant 
Information can be found 

HERE 
 

Teaching Assistant 
Information can be found 

HERE 
Sports Coach 

Information can be found 
HERE 

                                                PE News 

Huge congratulations to all the  children who went to the table tennis competition 
last week. Kibworth had 8 children forming two teams who were both undefeated 
and ended up playing each other in the final and came back with the 1st and 2nd. 
Both teams qualified to the next stage and played against other winners from oth-
er areas of the county. Standards of play were really high. Both of our teams came 
up 2nd in their group stage losing only to one other school. Overall, we came back 
home as 3rd & 4th best school in South Leicestershire. Well done team Kibworth.  

What an amazing afternoon at the Cross-Country competition in Market Har-
borough! The children enjoyed competing and did so well! We are proud of all 32 
runners who took part. A special mention to Freddie in 4S winning his race and 
Amaya in 3S finishing 2nd! What an achievement! Big thank you to all the parents 
who gave their time to support our amazing Cross Country team! 

Joint Fundraising Day 

On Friday 12th of November  The Global Ambas-

sadors; Amreece, Will, Matthias and Astrid are working with a fundrais-

ing team from the school council to hold a day of fun for all the children 

to raise Money for Asha and Children in Need. Asha is a charity which 

helps children in Delhi to have a good education.  

On the day we will be having a dress down day and asking everyone to wear either a 

flash of orange or a spotty outfit to celebrate Children in Need. The Ambassadors and 

the School Council will be at the school entrances to collect a suggested £1 donation, 

please look out for the orange buckets! We will also be holding a bake sale and we 

would be very grateful for any donations of home made or bought cakes.  

During the day we will be holding a sponsored fun run and we will be sending out de-

tails of this after the half term break. We will also be providing a fun lunchtime for 

everyone with music and a banner in the school hall. When we have collected all the 

kind donations we hope to receive we will donate half the money to Asha and half the 

money to Children in Need.   Thank you from Amreece 

Please let anyone who has a 

child starting their school 

journey in September 2023 

know about our Open Even-

ing.  

Year 5 have been historians 

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-26813
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-81188
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-27885
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-83952
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-74443

